
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
RE: No. CC081913-04.1 - Young Professionals Special Event Alcohol Request 
 
DATE: July 19, 2013 - Update 
 
 
Young Professionals of Rapid City has requested a Special Event Wine and Malt Beverage license 
for the properties located at The Shops at Main Street Square, 512 Main Street. As Special Event 
permits cannot overlay annual alcohol licenses the event is restricted to those businesses located 
in Main Street Square that do not already hold an annual alcohol license. The businesses that are 
not covered by this Special Event permit are: Que Pasa, Wobbly Bobby, Dakota Thyme and 
Wriggly Field. 
 
Staff Recommendation: Approve the request from Young Professionals of Rapid City for a 
SPECIAL EVENT Wine and Malt Beverage License for an Event Scheduled for August 27, 2013 at 
The Shops at Main Street Square, 512 Main Street with the stipulation that the event be restricted 
to those businesses located in The Shops at Main Street Square that do not hold an annual alcohol 
license. 
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